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Dear Incoming 3rd Grade Parents,

Happy Summer to everyone! The 3rd grade teachers wanted to update you
on the suggested summer work for your child. We hope that this summer work

will be a helpful review and assist in preparing your child for 3rd grade over the
summer.

For math, your child should complete the Cumulative/Benchmark
Assessments, which includes 2 packets. Students are also encouraged to login
to Reflex Math to continue practicing their addition and subtraction facts. Reflex
Math is a paid benefit that is typically not offered to students during the summer.
This is a great resource 1o help hone your child’s math skills.

The summer reading book will be The Chocolate Touch. Along with
reading the book, students will answer questions for each chapter. We highly
suggest partitioning the reading throughout the summer to allow time to complete
the reading packet. ‘

We strongly believe that continued work during the summer assists all
students in retaining information and helps better prepare them for their next
level of learning. Thank you for your support and we look forward to seeing your-
student in August!

Sincerely,

Jessica Koller and Madison Busch
3rd Grade Teachers



